
Oregon-Davis School Corporation  
Pick up of Student Personal Materials and  

Drop off of School Owned Materials 
 
Students, ​Kindergarten through 11th grade​, will be given the opportunity to drive through and pick 
up their personal belongings left in the buildings on June 1-3.  We will collect any school owned 
textbooks or library books in your possession at this time as well.  We will not be picking up any 
technology.  Students will keep their technology over the summer, unless your child is not returning to 
Oregon-Davis next school year.  
 
In order to expedite the process, we have developed the following schedule of when students can collect 
personal belongings and return school owned materials (​Do not bring IPAD and charger, unless you are 
not returning to Oregon-Davis Schools next school year​). 
 
June 1, 2020 
8:00 am - 10:00 am CST Students with last names beginning with A-E  
10:00 am - 12:00 pm CST Students with last names beginning with F-K 
 
June 2, 2020 
1:00 -3:00 pm CST Students with last names beginning with L-S 
3:00 - 5:00 pm CST Students with last names beginning with T-Z 
 
June 3, 2020 
10:00 am - 12:00 pm CST Students with last names beginning with A-K 
12:00 pm- 2:00 pm CST  Students with last names beginning with L-Z 
 
*In order to expedite the process and to increase social distancing measures, we will have drive through 
stations for you to go through to pick up personal belongings and drop off school materials.  
 
*All parents and students ​MUST​ remain in their vehicles at all times while on school grounds. A staff 
member will come to you and collect materials upon arrival. All student belongings will be pre-bagged 
and returned once school owned materials are collected.  
 
*There will be three stations to choose from to pick up and drop off materials, you will only go to the 
station that applies to your family.  
 
Elementary Students Only-​ Drive through station will be located in circle drive in front of door A of 
the elementary school. 
 



Elementary and Jr./Sr. High School Students- ​Drive through station will be located in the parking lot 
between the two school buildings.  
 
Jr./Sr. High School Students Only- ​Drive through station will be located in front of the main entrance 
of Jr./Sr. High School.  
  
*Parents and students are expected to depart campus upon receipt of their personal belongings to ensure 
a safe environment for everyone.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


